
 

 

CARP USA: Happy New Year! Thank you for an incredible 2019... 
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"Become the people who practice ownership and a 
sense of responsibility. These are words of blessing, 

promising a new start for the New Year." 
~ Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon 

Founder of CARP 
 

 

 

There is so much to be grateful for as we victoriously conclude 2019 and welcome 2020. As 
of today, we reached our fundraising goal which helps secure student support and 
programming in 2020! What a way to start a new year fully funded and ready to make a 

HUGE impact! Thank you to everyone for your investment, support, prayers, and efforts.  
 

You made a difference in 2019 and I'm so grateful for you. 
 

With best wishes and many blessings,  
 

Teresa Rischl, National CARP President  
and the National CARP Team 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 

  


